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2nd July 2018 

 

Dear Mr Marsden,  

Further to your written question [157053] tabled on Monday 25 June 2018, I am writing to confirm 
that, at the end of June 2018, the Office for Students employed 71 staff (equivalent to 62 full-time 
equivalent staff) in the following ‘back office’ functions: finance, facilities management, human 
resources, legal services, governance and information technology. The Office for Students had 13 
people (equivalent to 12 full-time equivalent staff) who were not on the payroll working in these 
functions through arrangements with agencies. 

Should you require any further information about the Office for Students please do not hesitate to 
get in touch.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola Dandridge 

Chief Executive 

Direct line 0117 931 7455 

Nicola.Dandridge@officeforstudents.org.uk 
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